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A Southern Tradition Raises Funds for CNTA Young Professionals 
 

The Citizens for Nuclear Technology Awareness (CNTA) Young Professionals Committee recently held 

a successful low country boil event as an annual fundraiser for the organization. 

 

The event raised more than $10,000 to support CNTA’s outreach to young professionals, including free 

membership for young professionals and events like the Tap into Nuclear series.  

 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, attendance was limited this year and tickets were not available to the 

general public. The evening included live music by Keith Gregory, raffles, and low country boil from 

JC’s Seafood in Aiken. Newberry Hall provided sliders, chili, and cookies. 

 

Savannah River Remediation (SRR), the liquid waste contractor at the Savannah River Site, was the 

platinum sponsor. At the event, SRR President & Project Manager Phil Breidenbach recognized the 

2020 Robert Maher Memorial Scholarship winner. This scholarship is presented annually by CNTA, and 

sponsored by SRR, to a college student pursuing nuclear as their career. This year’s winner was 

Shai’Anthony Huff, a nuclear engineering student at S.C. State University.  

 

Gold sponsors of the event included Huntington Ingalls Industries, Model Performance, Southern 

Nuclear, and Savannah River Nuclear Solutions. 

 

 

CNTA is an Aiken-based charitable educational organization dedicated to providing factual information 

about nuclear topics and educating the public on nuclear issues. For further information, call CNTA at 

803-649-3456 or e-mail at cnta@bellsouth.net. 
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Savannah River Remediation President and Project Manager Phil Breidenbach presented the 2020 

Robert Maher Memorial Scholarship to Shai’Anthony Huff at the recent CNTA Young Professional 

Annual Fundraiser.  

 

 
The CNTA Young Professional Committee recently held a successful annual fundraising event that 

included live music, raffles, and low country boil. 


